
 
 

September 2002 
F.A.O. : Head of Mathematics / Co-ordinator of Mathematics 
 
Dear colleague, 
 The Autumn term is under way again, and the Norfolk Branch of The Mathematical 
Association has its programme of meetings and events for the forthcoming academic year already published. 
Our complete programme can be found on the national web-site at www.m-a.org.uk . As usual, though, may I 
take this opportunity to highlight this term’s two main events?  
 

THURSDAY 26th SEPTEMBER 4.30 pm 
Notre Dame High School, Surrey Street, Norwich 

(Directions are available if required) 
 

‘AS LEVELS UPDATE’ 
 

A presentation, followed by questions and answers, given by 
 

Karen  Hughes  
of the  

Edexcel  Examinations  Board  
 

This promises to be a very interesting and stimulating meeting, with an opportunity for you to hear 
about various aspects of the A1 examinations from the perspective of an examinations board, and for 
you to be able to put your questions and air your concerns to someone directly involved in the 
assessment process. 
 
 [There is no necessity to book for this meeting. All are welcome. There is no charge for members and only a small 
charge for non-members. As with all events, it is possible to join the Association at the meeting.] 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 13th NOVEMBER 2.00 pm 
UEA Lecture Theatre 1 

THE ANNUAL SIXTH FORM LECTURE 
 

‘WHAT’S THE USE OF CHAOS?’ 
  

given by 
 

Professor Chris. Budd of University of Bath 
 

Further details and a booking reply slip will be published later in the term as usual 
 

 
Best wishes for the term, 

 
 
 

Administration Secretary 

Norfolk  Branch 
 
 Hon. Admin. Sec. Peter Walker 
 Tel. 01502 678122 
 


